
 

 

The Decorating Committee 
Met May 20th, 2025 at 5 pm 

In the Church Narthex 

Those in attendance were:  Erika Schindel, Pastor Beth Macha, Karen Zahn and Jeanette 
Kootaka. 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Person, Erika Schindel. 

Opening prayer was given by Erika Schindel. 

A discussion was had regarding replacement of seats on the library chairs.  Karen Zahn will 
check with the Seat Doctor in Gillett, WI for repair. 

The Faith Room can be enhanced with signage outside the door.  Dora Slang will be consulted 
regarding this task.  Other thoughts for this room are sound panels for the echoing, room dividers 
with a dry erase board, a small shelving unit and to change the lights to LED'S. 

The kiosk now has labels for designated articles, committee meetings and for information for 
easy communication. 

A conversation about purchasing a table to place an urn on, for a funeral was had.  The table 
should have room for the urn, flowers and maybe a photo.  Erika Schindel will check into finding 
a suitable table.  Money from the Altar Furniture fund could be used. 

A thank you to Lora Houska for featuring the 2025 Confirmation Class photos and the photos of 
the 2025 High School Graduates. 

A motion was made by Karen Zahn and seconded by Jeanette Kootaka to adjourn the meeting—
motion carried. 

We closed with a prayer. 

Jeanette Kootaka, Secretary 
Decorating Committee 


